
December 2023 
Victor Wyatt Family Centre  

485 Meadowood Drive 204-255-7880 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

    1 

Stay & Play 9-11:15  

Closed PM 

 

4 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Stay & Play 1-3:15 

5 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

GYM  

Little Sparks 1-3:15 

6 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Stay & Play 1-3:15 

7 

Stay & Play 9-11:15  

Little Sparks 1-3:15 

8 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Closed PM 

11 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Stay & Play 1-3:15 

12 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Little Sparks 1-3:15 

13 

Pajama Party & Cookie 

Decorating Today!! 

14 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Little Sparks 1-3:15 

15 

Food Fun  with Nita Sharda 

Closed PM 

18 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Stay & Play 1-3:15 

19 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Little Sparks 1-3:15 

20 

Stay & Play 9-11:15 

Stay & Play 1-3:15 

21 

Holiday Party 9-11:15 

Closed for  

Toy Cleaning 

22 

Closed  

for  

Toy Cleaning 

25 

CLOSED 

26 

CLOSED 

27 

CLOSED 

28 

CLOSED 

29 

CLOSED 



September 

Stay & Play Drop-In Program  

Morning Drop-in; 

Monday—Friday  

9:00-11:15am 

 Afternoon Drop-in;  

Monday & Wednesday  

1:00-3:15pm  

Bring your child (birth-6 years old) for 
free play, art activities, songs, stories, 
movement activities and much more. A 

healthy snack is provided for your child. 
Meet other parents and caregivers. Pick 
up helpful ideas about caring for your 
children. Take advantage of our Book 

and Toy Lending Library.  

All programming is FREE!!!! 

 **Shoes must be worn in the centre at 
all times for safety reasons. Feel free 
to leave a pair here for you and your 

child. 

What’s New! 

We have a busy month planned with plenty of crafts, activities & tasty treats. Our 
Pajama Party and Cookie Decorating will take place on Wednesday, December 
13th.  Wear your coziest pajamas to school!  There will be a variety of cookies & 
decorations for everyone to create their own sweet holiday snack. 

On Friday, December 15th, we have Nita Sharda joining us for some fun and educa-
tional programming.  Nita is a registered dietician and will be available to answer 
some questions that you may have about feeding your child.   

Mark you calendars and join us for the Family Centre Holiday Celebration on 
Thursday, December 21st. Come and make a keepsake ornament, enjoy numerous 
holiday activities along with a festive snack AND each child will leave with a gift.  
This will be our last drop-in before the Winter Break.  

Please remember that if you or your child are feeling unwell, stay home to rest and 
recover. We look forward to welcoming you back when you are feeling better! 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Leona @ 
leona.howika@lrsd.net or 204-255-7880.   

See you soon! 

Leona  


